
Kit Carson Electric Cooperative will be having a 
PLANNED SUBSTATION MAINTENANCE

On Monday, August 05 through August 09, 2024, KCEC will 
have a planned substation maintenance at the Penasco substation. 
KCEC crews will be upgrading relays, meters and SCADA 
equipment. KCEC will also perform routine maintenance in 
preparation for the upcoming months. 

Affected  areas: Penasco Substation. No Members 

will be affected. 

•Date: August 5 -9, 2024
KCEC wants to inform its members about the planned maintenace, which 
will not affect any members. The purpose of this communication is to 
keep members informed about our actions and maintenance plans as we 
prepare for the upcoming months. We want to ensure that our members 
continue to benefit from upgraded and well-maintained infrastructure.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL KIT CARSON ELECTRIC 
COOP @ (575) 758-2258.THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE. 
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